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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT
WASHINGTON, DC  20410-5000


OFFICE OF PUBLIC AND INDIAN HOUSING


2

November 7, 2022


Ms. Patti Webster
Executive Director
Housing Authority of Billings
2415 1st Avenue North
Billings, MT  59101

Dear Ms. Webster:

Thank you for submitting your Family Self-Sufficiency (FSS) Action Plan. The Office of Public and Indian Housing staff reviewed your agency’s Action Plan and determined it meets the requirements of the Final Rule. Therefore, your FSS Action Plan is approved.  

If you have questions or concerns, please contact your local HUD Field Office.

Sincerely,


Adrienne Datcher

Adrienne Datcher
Coordination and Compliance Director
  Office of Field Operations
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